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January 28, 2000

The Honorable Paula DeLaney

P.O. Box 490 E ;

Gainesville, FL 32602 | Lot
“ITY MANAGER'S OFFICE]

RE: Alachua County Transportation Disadvantaged Program —

Dear Mayor DeLaney:

This letter is in regard to the Transportation Disadvantaged Program established by
Chapter 427, Florida Statutes. As you know, the purpose of this program is to
provide transportation to individuals who are unable to transport themselves because
of age, disability or income status.

The voting and alternate Mass Transit positions on the Alachua County
Transportation Disadvantaged Coordinating Board are currently vacant. These
positions are to be filled by the Chairperson or designee of the local Mass Transit
Board.

We would appreciate your asking the City Commission to recommend individuals to
fill these positions. In order to assist you, we have enclosed nomination forms for
each position. Please have your office staff complete these forms and return them to
our office.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions or need any additional
information, please do not hesitate to call Ms. Lynn Franson-Godfrey, Senior
Planner, at extension 110.
Sincerely,

arlie Sanderson
Director of Transportation Planning
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